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 Newsletter July 2014
Arrangements for the end of term

Term ends on Friday 18th July at 2.00pm. 

The Autumn term starts on Wednesday 3rd September at 8.45am.

School Reports

All reports will now be sent home on Monday. This is because we are having a few difficulties with the photocopier which are due to be resolved this afternoon.

Free school meals for Reception to Year 2

If you haven’t filled in the reply slip on the letter sent home last week about school meals, please could you fill in the slip at the end of this one. Potentially we could be serving 75 meals per day just for these classes and so need to know roughly how many children are likely to eat these meals on a regular basis. We need to order food before the summer holiday to make sure we have enough for the 3rd September. 

Wrap around care

This is definitely starting from Wednesday 3rd September. We have had a very good response so far, but again if you haven’t filled in a form requesting places for any of the sessions please do so as soon as possible. We don’t want anybody to miss out, and the adult to child ratio is very strict. If you would like your child to attend one or more sessions but have lost the form, please pop into school and pick up another one.
Earwig

Many parents have returned forms with email addresses on so that they can be sent a password to the secure photograph site that will be on our website from September. This is a site where you can download photographs of your children at a small cost. If you would still like to sign up for this service please fill in the reply slip at the end of this letter.

If you have any questions or queries about Earwig please talk to me or Mrs Mackie.

School photographs

Photographs that have been ordered already will be returned to school by the end of term. If you still wish to order photographs, including the class ones for Reception and year 6 please could you make sure that these are returned to school by Monday 14th July.
Music concert

The children who have music lessons with Mrs Burton are performing a concert in the school hall on Wednesday 16th July at 9.30am. All parents and friends are welcome to join us for this, but it is particularly important for the parents of the musicians!
Leaver’s Service

Our year 6 Leaver’s Service will be held at 9.30am on Friday 18th July in the school hall. All are invited to join us to say goodbye to the children who are leaving us to go on to a variety of secondary schools and to wish them luck.
World War 1 (1914-18) Commemoration
A quick reminder that we will be running this project for a fortnight starting on Monday 15th September. We will be having a special day on Thursday 18th September when we ask all children and adults to come to school dressed in clothes like people wore during the war. This will also be a special dance day when the children will learn dances like the Charleston, tango and foxtrot.
I hope you have a lovely, relaxing summer holiday and that the weather stays like it is today.

Yours sincerely

Wendy R Jacobs

Headteacher

Infant Free School Meals

My child _____________________________________ in year _________ will be having school 

meals on a regular basis from September 2014.

Signed ___________________________ Parent / Carer
Earwig

I would like to be able to use Earwig. Please register my e-mail address as below:

_______________________________________________

Name of child ____________________________________

Signed ___________________________ Parent / Carer
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